
May 26, 2025 

Addendum No. 01 

File Reference Number: RFQ 2025 042 

Title: Supply and Delivery of Culverts 

RE: Clarifications/Questions 

Please refer to the following information/clarification:  

Item 1:  Our couplers are band couplers, would it be acceptable? 

Answer: No, ONTC advises that couplers must be annular couplers and therefore, this would not 
be acceptable. 

Item 2:  Part 4 - Form for Quotations - Quotation Form 3 - Acknowledgment to Comply with Part 
3 - Request for Quotations - Specifications 

a) Refer to items 2.0mm thick 1500mm X 6M GALV CSP (68 X13), can we offer 1000m
GSP culverts instead of 1500mm?

Answer:  No, ONTC advises that couplers must be 1500mm as specified in the RFQ.

b) Refer to item 1.6mm 1800mm 30CM GALV ANNULAR COUPLER, would 22.5” wide
coupler be acceptable?

Answer:  Yes, ONTC advises that this would be acceptable.

This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFQ. 

Regards, 

Nicole Laplante 
Procurement Contracts Specialist 
nicole.laplante@ontarionorthland.ca 
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